
Susan Griffin Ward: A native of Louisville, Susan 
Griffin Ward fell in love with the Ohio River 25 years 
ago—and it has been a source of joy, beauty, and 
adventure ever since. Harlan and Anna Hubbard’s 
river way of life is deeply inspiring to her and she is 
committed to preserving their legacy at Payne 
Hollow. Susan’s professional career has been 
dedicated to nonprofit service at environmental 
and social service organizations. She currently 
serves as the Director of Community Engagement 
at Kentucky Waterways Alliance and serves on the 
Ohio River Way board of directors. Susan is a 
photographer and author of the book, Looking for 
the Sun at Merton’s Corner, a Collection of 
Portraits. In their free time, Susan and her husband, 
David, spend as many hours as possible canoeing, 
kayaking, and boating on Kentucky’s beautiful 
rivers and streams. 


